United Greeks

February 8, 2005

Dear Avonne,

Thank You for your recent participation in the United Greeks Brown Bag Series on
November 30, 2004. Your presentation on “Motivation in the Workplace” was truly
inspirational and well received. We hope you will consider participating in future United

Greek Brown Bag Series.

Sincerely,
7

L.
" Jeremy B,

President, United Greeks



